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Dear Parents and Carers

The Drove, Sleaford, Lincolnshire, NG34 7AT    Tel: 01529 304373

Year 5/6 Residential - The Briars



We said farewell to some of the Year 5 and 6 children today as they set off on their adventures to The Briars
in Crich, Derbyshire.  We hope they all have a wonderful time and have lots of new experiences.  Hopefully,
the weather will be kind to them!  I shall keep you up to date with a daily update of their trip!

Year 5 Open Days for Year 7 - September 2023



Sir William Robertson Academy is holding a Summer Open Evening on Thursday 23rd June, from 6pm –
8.30pm. This is an opportunity for families with children, who will be starting secondary school in
September 2023, to visit the school, take part in activities hosted by different departments and hear the
Headteacher's presentation.

Carre's Grammar School have an open week 4th-8th July - mornings only.  If you would like to make an
appointment, please contact the Carre's on 01529 302181.  They are also hosting an Open Evening at KSHS
on Tuesday, 5th July and at Carre's on Wednesday, 6th July, both starting at 5.00pm.

Details for St George's will follow once it has been received in school.

Change over afternoon



On Friday, 1st July, children in Year 6 will spend the day experiencing life in Year 7!  During the afternoon,
all other children will meet with their new class teacher as they too 'move up' a year group.  We also take
this opportunity to welcome the children who are due to start school in September to spend the afternoon in
Reception!  Goodness me, the year is going so fast!

Acting Deputy Headteacher



Following her recent interview with the Trust, I am extremely pleased to announce that Ms Tapfield will be
the school's temporary 'Acting Deputy Headteacher'! I am very much looking forward to working alongside
her and I know she is ready for the challenge of this new role!  Welcome to the world of SLT Ms Tapfield!



W/C EYFS Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6

03.05.22 100% 86.9% 94.58% 86.96% 100% 95.69% 93.18%

03.05.22 100% 91.43% 93.38% 98.70% 89.02% 89.31% 97.73%

Feast of the Ascension - 26th May 2022
If you are able to support walking the children to church and back, please contact the office. Your help will be
gratefully received.  We will leave school at approximately 9.30am, arriving at church at around 10.00am. 
 Returning back to school, we will leave church around 11.00am and will get back to school for 11.40am.

Weekly Attendance
A huge well done to both YR for their amazing 100% attendance!  Well done Y3 and Y6 who have made
significant improvement this week!

Drop and Swap
Thank you to Ms Tapfield, the Shining Stars and other members of staff
who organised and ran the Drop and Swap stall on Friday!  I hope many
of you were able to take advantage of this fantastic opportunity.

If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  You can email office.admin@our-
lady.lincs.sch.uk or alternatively, call on 01529 304373.



Yours sincerely

Mrs N Malthouse
Acting Headteacher



16th - 20th May Y5 and Y6 Residential

24th May School Photographs

26th May Feast of the Ascension

27th May Party in the Playground

27th May Final Day of Term 5

6th June First day of Term 6

6th July Sports Day - Weather permitting

13th July
2nd Sports Day if the 6th July has

to be cancelled

22nd July
Final day of Term 6 and the

Academic Year!

6th September 2022
Start of the new Academic

Year 2022/2023!

Dates for your diary




